
In summary, I feel the paediatricians and the affected parents could have been supported by the college in a more 
positive way. When dealing with such a serious case as this it is not really acceptable to produce a report and have no 
further involvement in the case. I would be happy to discuss the problems we are having in person and at the college if 
you wish. Although we are still waiting for the police to complete their investigation, it seems sensible that the college 
could reflect on its own role and be ready to respond to any new media interest. 

Many thanks for your time particularly at the end of your tenure as president. 

Best wishes, 

Dr SP Brearey 
Consultant Paediatrician and Neonatal Lead 
Countess of Chester NHS Foundation Trust 
Liverpool Road 
Chester 
CH2 1UL 
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